
 

PO Box 10141, Wellington 6143   DDI 04 901 7338          pbaker@novaenergy.co.nz 

10 March 2014 

 

Mr I Wilson 
Senior Technical Advisor - Infrastructure 
Gas Industry Company Limited 
PO Box 10 646 
Wellington 6143 

(By email) 

 

Dear Ian 

Re: 14 February 2014 MPOC Change Request 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the 14 February MPOC change 
request. 

Nova has reviewed the Maui Development Limited (“MDL”) Application for Gas Industry 
Company’s (“GIC”) recommendation on proposed amendments to the Maui Pipeline 
Operating Code (“MPOC”) dated 14 February 2014. 

Nova sees the majority of the proposed in this document as immaterial and or 
uncontroversial.  

Nova believes that amendments to section 11.10 of the MPOC will require changes to the 
Balancing Agents Standard Operating Procedures and Balancing Contract Terms and 
Conditions, however sees no requirement to oppose these changes based on the 
understanding that MDL is currently consulting with key stakeholders around this issue. 

Please feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss our views further. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Paul Baker 

Commercial & Regulatory Advisor 

 

 

 


